
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: "sheltonfarms730@gmail.com"; "Jack Clerf"
Cc: "Cruse & Associates"; Christy Garcia; Haley Mercer
Subject: BL-20-00001 Shelton - Final Approval
Date: Friday, April 24, 2020 4:34:00 PM
Attachments: BL-20-00001 Shelton Final Approval.pdf

Good afternoon,
 
Attached please find correspondence in regards to the Shelton BL-20-00001 final approval.  Due to
current circumstances we are only emailing out letters.   Should you need a hard copy mailed out,
please contact me directly and I will work to get one placed in the mail as soon as we are able.
 
Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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KITTITAS COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2, Ellensburg, WA  98926 


CDS@CO.KITTITAS.WA.US 
Office (509) 962-7506 


 
                                                                                                                                                                         


“Building Partnerships – Building Communities” 


 
 
April 24, 2020 
 
 
Sage Shelton    
751 Mansperger Road   
Ellensburg, WA 98926  
 
Clerf Family LLC 
PO Box 635 
Kittitas WA 98934  
   
 
RE:  Shelton Boundary Line Adjustment (BL-20-00001) 
      
              
To all concerned,  
 
Kittitas County Community Development Services has reviewed the proposed boundary line adjustment and hereby grants 
final approval to the referenced application.  Pursuant to Kittitas County Subdivision Code Chapter 16, please note the 
following items involved in completing the process: 
 


1. Final packet will be submitted to the Assessor’s Office on April 24, 2020 to finalize the boundary line adjustment. 
 


 
At this time, we are emailing letters.  If you need a hard copy of the letter, please contact me directly and we will place one in 
the mail once we are able to do so. If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact me directly at (509) 962-
7539.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kelly Bacon 
 
Kelly Bacon 
Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
 
 
cc: Chris Cruse, Agent          Via email 
 
 






